
 

 

Fecal Calprotectin and Fecal Pancreatic Elastase:  

New In-House Testing 

 

Date: April 23rd, 2025 

Effective Date: May 5th, 2025 
 
Testing for Fecal Calprotectin and Fecal Pancreatic Elastase will be transferring to our laboratory from ARUP 
Labs.  In-house testing for these analytes will be performed on the same instrument platform using the same test 
method with the same reference ranges as currently performed by ARUP Labs.  Test ordering will be unchanged. 
 
For any questions, please contact: 
 
Dwight J. Hardy, Ph.D. 
Director, Clinical Microbiology 
UR Medicine Labs 
Professor of Microbiology and Immunology, 
Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 
University of Rochester Medical Center 
Phone: (585) 275-1408 
Dwight_Hardy@urmc.rochester.edu 
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